ENROLLMENTS MANAGEMENT COUNCIL MEETING
December 16, 2010
President’s Board Room

EM Council members:
Robert DeFrancis, Lisa Soly, Jim Bull, Larry Tackett, Steve Woodburn, Robert Wycherley, Denise Wycherley, Michele Watson, Marian Grubor, Richard McCray, Pam Woods, no student 

1. Entire meeting was devoted to enrollment projections for the 2011-2012 budget were prepared, this is an overall headcount and FTE report by tuition types.  The report did not include a breakdown by campus that will be done later with the Campus Dean’s.  A steady enrollment number is projected as it has been the last 2 years.  No increase or decrease is projected, though there is some concern about Spring 2011 enrollment seems to be behind and might be a factor in Spring 2012.  Currently projecting with financial aid regulations of two Pell grants in one year though there is discussion that this might change.   Watching financial aid regulations as they are ever changing.
